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A massive well done to everyone who took part in London Rocks, we have done so well 

as a school! The children with the highest scores across the school were:  

Duarte (Y4) in 1st place with 4387 points  

Ibrahim (Y4) in 2nd place with 4126 points 

Kye (Y4) in 3rd place with 3324 points. Excellent effort! 

 

Follow us 

@floragarden

w6 

Year 3 were a 

credit to the 

school on their 

visit to Fulham 

Palace on 

Tuesday. The 

teacher said they 

were one of the 

best groups that 

had visited and 

was very 

impressed with 

their knowledge. 

Thank you to all the families and friends who turned up and 

took part in this year’s Sports Day. Pictures will be in next 

week’s newsletter.  
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JULY 

Tues 12
th

 July 

EID Party   

KS1 playground 3pm – 5pm 
 

Wed 13
th

 July 

Ruby Day  
 

Thu 14
th

 July  

Year 6 Production 

For Y6 parents only 

 

Fri 15
th

 July  

Seaside trip – Y2 
 

Mon 18
th

 July  

Barbecue Y6 
 

Wed 20
th

 July  

End of Term  

1.00pm finish 

 

 

SCHOOL MEALS 

From September 

school meals are 

increasing by 5p to 

£1.95 per day. £9.75 

per week. 

Wednesday 13
th

 

July is RUBY day 

and pupils can 

wear RED to show 

support against 

racism.  The pupils 

will take part in a 

range of 

competitions in 

class during the 

day. 

 

Nursery Class is 

collecting empty 

washing up 

liquid 

containers.  

If you have any 

please hand it to 

a member of 

staff. Thank you. 

Class Attendance 

 

Reception – 92.2% 

Year 1 – 96.9% 

Year 2 – 84.0% 

Year 3 – 95.0% 

Year 4 – 91.2% 

Year 5 – 94.8% 

Year 6 – 88.0% 

 

Well done Year 1 

Value Award Winners 

 

Nursery – Laura 

Reception – Yusuf Z 

Year 1 – Kayden 

Year 2 – Whole class 

Year 3 – Whole class  

Year 4 – Whole class 

Year 5 – Zak A & Nuuh 

Year 6 – Nour 

Sport – Ali E Y5 

 

 

We have both part-time and 

full-time nursery places 

available for a September 

2022 start for children who 

turn 3 years old before 31st 

August 2022. 

  

If you, or anyone you may 

know, would like to secure a 

place, please email  

admissions@fgschool.uk to 

request an application 

form.  

  

 

Dates for your diary 

 

The end of year reports will 

be sent out on Monday 18
th

 

July.  

We will be holding a drop-in 

clinic on Tuesday 19
th

 July in 

the KS2 playground. This will 

give any parents a chance to 

discuss their child’s report 

with their teacher or a 

subject specialist. The drop-

in will start from 3.15pm – 

4.30pm. 

The food was weighed 

for Emerald day by 

Hammersmith Food 

Bank and we donated 

197kg. Thank you! 
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